Mangum Manor Civic Club Membership Form		
Name(s):Email:		
□ Annual Dues \$ 25	□ Beautification \$	
□ Social Events \$	□ Deed Restrictions \$	
Make check payable to Mangum Manor Civic Club		
Mail to: Mangum Manor Civic Club		
P.O. Box 924305		

2017 - 2018 Civic Club Board Members

President: Jessi Heiner

Vice President: Francisco Blasco

Secretary: Angelic Vargas Treasurer: Melissa Averett

Section I Reps: Brad Young & Angel Smith Section II Reps: Robert Smith & Justin Cade

Section III Reps: Alyssa DeLeon & Carolina Chavez

Civic Club Information

Mangum Manor Civic Club, Inc. PO Box 924305 Houston, TX 77092

Website www.mangummanor.org

Contact Email contact@mangummanor.org Board Email board@mangummanor.org

Facebook www.facebook.com/groups/mangummanor

Newsletters will be printed and delivered in August, October, December, February, & April. All other communication will be uploaded on the Mangum Manor Civic Club's website and Facebook and Twitter pages. To get on the email distribution list, please email contact@mangummanor.org.

Warm Welcomes

We are looking for people to help assemble or deliver welcome baskets to new Mangum Manor residents. For more information on how you can help, please email welcome@mangummanor.org

Newsletter Writers & Delivery

We are looking for writers interested in submitting a paragraph or two for each newsletter on topics agreed upon with the editors. We are also looking for help delivering newsletters. If you are interested in helping with either of these items. please email contact@mangummanor.org

Mangum Manor Park Committee

Would you like to start or get involved in a project at Mangum Manor Park? If so, please email us at park@mangummanor.org. In the past, we have coordinated tree plantings, wild flower plantings. It has been fun to watch the revitalization process happen after we lost many trees during the drought. The park is a great place for our entire neighborhood and it takes all of us to keep it beautiful. We are always looking for volunteers and fun projects for 2017!

Necesita Información En Español?

¿Quieres participar más pero necesitas más información en español? Póngase en contacto con el Mangum Manor Civic Club y estaremos encantados de traducir cualquier información que necesite. Nos encantaría saber de usted. favor envíe un correo electrónico contact@mangummanor.org.

Heavy Waste Collection 2017

You can legally put your tree waste or junk waste out starting at 6:00 PM the Friday before Tree or Junk Waste collection.

Tuesday, August 22 – Junk Waste Tuesday, September 26 – Tree Waste Tuesday, October 24 – Junk Waste

Recycling Collection 2017

Please remember: Glass is no longer collected with curbside pickup.

Thursday, August 10 & 24 Thursday, September 7 & 21 Thursday, October 5 & 19

Citizen Patrol Program

The Citizen Patrol Program could really use some more volunteers to help keep an eye on the neighborhood. Please email Jessi Heiner at j.h@aggiemail.usu.edu if you would like information about the Citizen Patrol Program in Mangum Manor. Let's keep our neighborhood safe!



2nd Annual Summerfest & Supply Drive Sat, Aug 12 at 5PM at Mangum Manor Park

It's time for our annual Summerfest! Last year's Summerfest was so much fun we decided to do it again. We will have a food truck, snow cones, sprinklers, bubbles and more. Bring yourself, your family, your furbabies (on a leash!), towels, and come enjoy the fun. At the beginning of the festivities the new board members will be introduced. Tables will be set up but bring a chair if you want to relax. Visit http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4bacab22a5fb6-mmcc if you want to help volunteer for this event. One raffle ticket per family Division. Houston has one of the



member will be given to win prizes. If your annual dues for 2017 or pay them there you will receive 5 extra

raffle tickets. This year, we will also be collecting school supplies for our teachers and students at Wainwright Elementary School. Enclosed is a list of items that will really help teachers and students. If you would like to contribute, please bring items to Summerfest or email us at contact@mangummanor.org and Jennifer Hennessy will be happy to collect items from you.

National Night Out w/Houston Police Tuesday, Oct 3 at 6PM Mangum Manor Park

Our annual National Night Out party to promote our neighborhood partnership with HPD will be held on October 3 at 6pm in Mangum Manor Park. We want it to be even bigger than last year! Please come get to know and support the HPD officers that work in our area. You

can count on lots of good conversation with neighbors. Dinner and snow cones will be sponsored by the civic club. Make sure to arrive in time to be in our 4th annual neighborhood picture, which will be taken at 6:30pm. Please bring a chair and your families and we will provide the rest. Hope to see you there!



Civic Club Meeting Tues, Sept 13 at 7pm at SHS **HPD Sergeant Tracy Hicks**

The September civic club meeting will be held on September 13th at 7pm in the Scarborough High School Library. We are very excited to have Sergeant Tracy Hicks of the Houston Police Department's Police Auto Theft highest rates of auto theft and vandalism and Mangum Manor is not immune to these instances. Sergeant you have paid | Hicks will teach us how to prevent it!

\$25 civic club | Mangum Manor **Disc Golf Fundraiser** Saturday, Oct 21 at 9AM **TC Jester Park**



Have you seen the disc golf course at TC Jester Park and wanted to try it out? Now is your chance to play for a good cause! Join us on October 21, 2017, 9:00 am, at the TC Jester Park disc golf course. There will be a \$20 entry and cash prizes for the top three male and female finishers. remaining proceeds will benefit the Mangum Manor Civic Club. Please email robertgameysmith@gmail.com to sign up. Good luck!

Mangum Manor HPD Patrol Program



send voluntary contributions via PayPal to:

MANGUMMANORCRIME@GMAIL.COM

Mangum Manor's off-duty HPD officer patrol program has been a great success. After starting in December 2016, support for the program has continued to increase, and we are happy to report that we currently have enough funds to continue paying for patrol through September 23, 2017. So far, our officers have assisted with drug-related arrests in the neighborhood, and have been tracking suspicious activity. Don't forget to contribute and you get a cool sign. Please don't hesitate to call non-emergency at 713.304.3131 if you see anything Please also email us at suspicious. crime@mangummanor.org if you see suspicious activity or if you have any questions. Thank you to all of you that have made this program possible!

HPD Positive Interaction Program

The Houston Police Department holds Positive Interaction Program (PIP) meetings on the 3rd Tuesday of every month. This is a great opportunity for the community to get to know the officers that patrol our neighborhood. It is also an invaluable way to express your concerns and submit information on suspicious activity to our HPD North Division Captain, Sergeants, and officers in person. Mangum Manor has benefited tremendously from building a positive relationship with the officers in our area. Please join us at the next PIP meeting on August 15 at 7pm at 9455 W Montgomery

St. Ambrose Catholic School

In an interest to get to know other educational organizations in our neighborhood, one of our civic club board members met with and toured St. Ambrose Catholic School. For parents looking for faith-based private schooling alternatives to public school, we have a great option so close by. St. Ambrose is always looking for volunteers and community involvement. If you would like to get to know them better, or to schedule a tour of the campus, please email Assistant Principal Christine clangeland@sashornets.org. Langeland at Brochures with basic information will also be provided at Mangum Manor Civic Club meetings and events. We're excited to connect with them and look forward to getting to know them better.

Connect with Wainwright Elementary

Earlier this year, we invited Wainwright Elementary Principal Oliva-Aguirre and all of the Wainwright teaching and support staff to our 3rd annual Easter egg hunt, and it was great to get to know them better!



Wainwright Elementary School is always looking for volunteers from the community to help out. If you would like to volunteer, please register with the Volunteer in Public Schools program by visiting www.houstonisd.org/vips. Wainwright is looking for help in the following areas:

- **SDMC:** We are looking for 1-2 community members to be part of the Shared Decision Making Committee
- **Reading MENtor Program:** WES is looking for gentlemen in the community to adopt a classroom and come read with the students once a month
- **Assist Teachers:** Teachers often need help with classroom projects and preparing materials for activities.
- **Habitat and Outdoor Classroom:** WES has a large habitat that is currently not in use, but has so much potential and could even serve as an outdoor classroom as part of the STEM program in the future.

For updates from the school please follow Wainwright Elementary on Facebook and Twitter. We have also created a Friends of Wainwright Elementary Facebook page where we will post about volunteer opportunities.

We have planned a small clean-up event for the Wainwright habitat. On Saturday, November 4, from 9-11am, we will gather at Wainwright to do some basic cleaning and organization of the habitat area. At this event, we will also make plans for some upcoming projects to be carried out in celebration of Earth day in April of 2018. Please join us!

Park Committee News

The park committee worked with the City of Houston HPARD to have several wood slats on three benches replaced! They also worked on getting the city to replace one

BBQ grill. Please stay tuned for more projects they are working on. Thank you so much to the volunteers that have worked on improving our park!



Upcoming Civic Club Events and Meetings

Date	Event	Time	Location
8/12/2017	Summerfest & School Supply Drive	5pm	Mangum Manor Park
9/13/2017	Civic Club Meeting with HPD Sergeant Tracy Hicks	7pm	Scarborough High School
10/3/2017	National Night Out	6pm	Mangum Manor Park
10/21/2017	Disc Golf Tournament Fundraiser	9am	TC Jester Park
11/4/2017	Wainwright Elementary School Habitat Cleanup & Planning Activity	9 - 11am	Wainwright Elementary School
11/8/2017	Neighborhood Potluck Dinner & Food Drive	6pm	Scarborough High School
12/9/2017	Holiday in the Park & Cleanup	3pm	Mangum Manor Park

Mangum Manor Deed Restrictions Regarding Trailers

Many of our neighbors have trailers for recreational or business use but the Civic Club would like to remind the residents of the current deed restrictions. Let's help keep our neighbor looking nice and inviting!

Sections I, II, and III – Trailers cannot be placed on any lot at any time to be used as a temporary or permanent residence.

Section I - Trailers cannot be parked on any street or driveway except for temporary parking incident to the contemporary use of the trailer, and cannot be parked on any lot unless parked inside the garage or otherwise obscured from general view by type of screening or fencing.

If you have any questions, please contact the Civic Club by email at architecture@mangummanor.org.

Chuy: Pet of the Quarter!



Chuy is a 10 year old rat terrier He enjoys short walks with this dog brother Chico and human brother Max, though he lets us know when he's tired by sitting and refusing to move. He's a pro at rolling over, digging in the the covers for perfect spot and finding food his siblings human

dropped. When's he not protecting our house from the mailman or Amazon guy, you can find him sleeping in a comfy spot. Would you like your pet to be next quarter's Pet of the Quarter? Tell us why! Submit your pet's picture with a short description to contact@mangummanor.org.

Bread Pudding

1/2 - 2/3rd loaf of good French bread (4-6 days old, torn into chunks)

2 c sugar

6 eggs

1 stick melted butter

1 tsp vanilla

1 can evaporated milk

Dash of cinnamon and nutmeg

1 c chopped walnuts (or pecans)

Mix all ingredients, pour into glass 8"x12" casserole dish

Bake at 350 degrees, 45 min-1 hour

Sauce:

1 c sugar

2 Tbsp flour

1 can evaporated milk

1 tsp vanilla

1/2 stick butter

1/2 c bourbon or brandy

Mix sugar and flour, add all ingredients (except bourbon), cook until thickened to sauce texture, add bourbon closer to the end for more flavor. Poke holes in the pudding and pour sauce over it. Stand back!

Holiday Decorating Contests

This year, you will have the opportunity to win 1st, 2nd, or 3rd prize for Mangum Manor Halloween and Christmas decoration contests.

<u>Halloween decoration judging:</u> Monday, October 23 at 8pm



Christmas decoration judging: Monday, December 18 at 8pm

